Dear Luke,

Thank you for writing to us. There are many interesting things that you can do at our Youth Centre. There are boy scouts meetings on Tuesdays and woodwork classes on Wednesdays. Girls can't go to the scouts meetings but they can go to the woodwork classes. There's also a film club on Fridays. This afternoon, we're watching an American thriller and making some short videos too. Are you into videos?

Today is a "Find your hobby" day. We're learning how to make clothes and funny costumes in room 1 now. We haven't got any dance classes but the musicians from our Youth Centre band are teaching people how to play musical instruments in room 2 now. They're teaching people how to play the guitar. They're not teaching them how to play the piano but you can learn that at the weekend.

Which classes do you want to join?

Best wishes,

Old Lake Youth Centre

PS Do you like acting? There is a great acting club at New Port Youth Centre.